
We hope this message finds you well as we approach the
holiday season. We want to inform you that our daycare
will be closed from Tuesday, December 24th, to Sunday,

January 5th. We will reopen and resume regular
operations on Monday, January 6th, 2025.

Please note that there will be no refund of fees for this
closure. Our fees are calculated on an annual basis and

divided into equal monthly payments to ensure
consistency for all families. While some months may have

fewer operational days, others have more, and this
system ensures a balanced approach to billing

throughout the year.

Most of the closure days fall on statutory holidays, with a
few additional days taken to allow our staff some well-

deserved rest during this busy time. We appreciate your
understanding and support as we prioritize the well-being

of our team.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t
hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we wish you and
your families a joyous holiday season!

Warm regards,
Kids Klub Staff
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